

Dear Parent/ Guardian

Re: Speech and Drama Presentation of work

I am pleased to invite all parent whose children attend speech and drama in Reception, Years 1, 2 and 3 to watch their child perform in a 'sharing of work' held on Monday 22^{nd} May 2017.

This will be held during the morning assembly which starts promptly at 9. 10 am, in the school Hall.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me directly on 07901822481 or ravanne@frsjobs.co.uk , please do keep practising your child's lines.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Hamer, B.A(Hons), ALAM



Mrs R Hamer B.A. (Hons), ALAM

Mobile: 07901 822481

Dear Parent/ Guardian

Re: Speech and Drama Presentation of work

I am pleased to invite all parents whose children attend speech and drama in Years 4, 5 and 6 to watch their child perform in a 'sharing of work' held on Monday 22nd May 2017. This will be held in the school hall after school, which will starts promptly at 4.30pm. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me directly on 07901822481 or ravanne@frsjobs.co.uk , please do keep practising your child's lines.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Hamer, B.A(Hons), ALAM